
December 2017 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING— January 23rd  starting at 6:30pm 

Where— Jim Kephart Woodturning 

85 Hilliard St, Manchester  

 

 

Meeting Demo 

Jim Kephart will be demonstrating  

Sharpening Techniques 

 

Meeting Agenda 

2018 Meeting Demonstrations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

No open shop at Jim Kephart’s this month 
 
March 24-25th —Totally Turning Symposium, Saratoga Springs, NY 

Nick Agar, Mark Baker, Nick Cook, John Jordan and more will be demoing.  Plus many vendors will be 
selling their goods.   For more information go to www.totallyturning.com 

 
 
 



Meeting Demo 

Kip Lockhart demonstrated Dizzy Bowls 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Show and Yell 

     Dan Merlo         Roland Lavoie    Larry Triepke 

Joe Garofalo 

Lynda Zibbideo      Robert Robinson 

Richard Stoddard 
 
 
 
 

Kip Lockhart   Elizabeth Pasieka 
 
 

 



CCW Holiday Party 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Meeting Minutes 

 6:35 meeting brought to order 
 Treasury report read and accepted 
 Secretary report read and accepted 
 4 guests and 2 new members attended the meeting 
 The following officers were elected: 

 President-  John Webber 
 Vice President-  Don Hart 
 Treasurer-  Kip Lockhart 
 Secretary-  Curt Gould 
 Newsletter Editor-  Jarred Ramsdell 
 Librarian-  Mike Orenstein 
 Videographer-  Tom Stevenson 

 Meeting adjourned 8:15 

 

 


